LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 88STH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
March 28, 2023
TO: Honorable DeWayne Burns, Chair, House Committee on Land & Resource Management

FROM: Jerry McGinty, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB3492 by Stucky (Relating to county and municipal authority to impose certain value-based fees and
require disclosure of certain information related to subdivision construction.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

Local Government Impact

There could be impacts to counties and municipalities that currently impose the kinds of value-based fees the
bill would prohibit.

Source Agencies:
LBB Staff: JMc, AF, BC, DPE
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